
Chapelford Village Primary School, Santa Rosa Boulevard, Warrington, Cheshire, WA5 3AL 

  

 

 

Headteacher: 

Mrs J Hewson - BA Hons. PGCE, NPQH, M Dip 
 

Deputy Headteacher: 

Mrs L Tottie – BA Hons, NASENCO, PGCert 
        

Email: chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk       

School website: www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk 

Facebook: facebook.com/chapelfordvillageprimary       Tel: 01925 712554 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents (and future children),                              9th May 2020 

 

My name is Miss Saxon, I am the EYFS lead teacher and I wish to welcome you to our lovely school and EYFS. We are 

already looking to the future and planning how we will welcome you to our school and starting your amazing learning journey 

with us, making lots of new friends along the way. This is an exciting time for you and your child and we endeavour to make 

the transition into Chapelford Village Primary School as supportive as possible so that your child settles with us in a 

positive way. I kindly ask if we haven’t already got your email address could you please send it to 

newstarters2020@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk. If you already have a child at school and are set up on Parent Mail then 

we will already have your details, so you do not need to email in. We will soon be sending out information packs and forms 

electronically via email. If you could please return the completed forms to the email address above. If you require a paper 

copy, please ask and we will send a copy out to you.  

 

As a school, we are very lucky to have a very detailed and supportive school website, which you may find useful as a 

starting point in getting to know the school. There is a tab for transition, with a section for new starters, which currently 

has some useful resources about starting school. You can also see the staff, have a virtual tour of the EYFS classrooms 

and view our transition booklet.   

 

Over the coming weeks we will also be adding more information, guidance and support for your child starting school with 

us. You can also follow us on Twitter and Facebook where you will really see the daily life of the school in action.  

 

I am sure you appreciate, at this unprecedented time, future planning is currently a challenge for all schools and I ask you 

to bear with us during this period. At the moment, unfortunately we do not have the answers to all questions such as dates 

and times of transition. If you have any general questions or concerns in relation to your child starting with us please email 

these in the first instance to newstarters2020@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk We will endeavour to get back to you or 

sign post you to appropriate support as quickly as we can. These are uncertain times and school is currently closed but we 

are working hard to support all our families at this time. 

 

Take care and stay safe with your families.  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Miss L Saxon 

EYFS Lead Teacher              
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